
FAO Licensing Section 
 
20/08/2016 
 
Comments in support of Papa John’s premise licence application. 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Although not yet on your website we note on the 3rd August 2016 Papa John’s made an application 
for a premise licence to enable them to operate between the hours of 23-00 & 03-00 Monday to 
Sunday. 
 
We support this application as we believe Commercial Rd is the right place for a late night pizza shop 
& delivery service to operate rather than in an out of town residential area. 
 
Clearly granting this License may go some way to alleviating amenity problems for residents caused 
by a near identical operation (Domino's) sited in an out of town residential area that in our opinion 
should never have been granted a license.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
  
 C Griffiths,  
 M Jones,  
 S Eastwood,  
 S Marriott,  
 


